AMVETS LADIES AUXILIARY

MARY STANTON MEMORIAL AWARD
FOR THE MOST OUTSTANDING LADIES AUXILIARY MEMBER

This most prestigious award is judged at June Convention yearly by a Commitiee of
former Mary Stanton Award winners, and the Award is presented at the June Convention
Banquet.

Mary Stanton was the wife of Past Department Commander Fred Stanton. Even though
she was confined to a wheelchair, it never stopped her determined efforts to help Veterans and
she dedicated much of her life to that cause. A silver piece is given yearly to the winner in her
honor.

You are chosen by your Auxiliary to be considered for this honor. A typewritten letter
listing all of the work done by this individual in the name of AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary from May
15 — May 14 (1 year) and must be signed by two (2) of your Auxiliary Officers — listing their fitle
on a separate piece of paper. List all Offices she has held in your Auxiliary or may be holding
now, how long she has been a member, how many miles she has traveled in each Office and
the hours she has served in travel and in projects, etc.

Please list your Auxiliary number and address, and include the phone number of the
person submitting the Application.

This award is a big honor and you should nominate someone who will be in attendance at

the June Convention. Please do not think that you do not have a qualifying candidate for this
award, there is always someone doing wonderful work.

Submit entries to:  PDP Marlene Klinefelter
9632 Conner Court
Harrison, OH 45030

PLEASE NOTE THE JUNE 1 APPLICATION DEADLINE
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